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REGIONAL STATEMENT REGARDING THE RECENT 
INCIDENT INVOLVING THE PAPIGATUK BROTHERS 
 

Dear Nunavimmiut, 

 

 
The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services, the Inuulitsivik Health Centre, and the Ungava 
Tulattavik Health Center extend their deepest condolences to the family, friends, and loved ones of the young 
Papigatuk brothers affected by the recent tragedy. Our hearts are with the Salluit community as it currently 
endures profound loss and hardship. To all those grieving and impacted, please know that we stand beside 
you and are committed to supporting you through this difficult time. We are sending natural helpers and 
ensuring our skilled teams are here to offer compassionate care and assistance. 
 
 
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
The Management Team 
 
 
 
 
Jennifer Munick-Watkins 
Executive Director 

 
Sarah Beaulne  
Executive Director 

 
Larry Watt 
Executive Director

The Nunavik Board of Health             Inuulitsivik Health Centre            Ungava Tulattavik Health  
and Social Services                  Center 
 


